
DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

Re: REQUEST FOR PERMANENT ALTERNATE FOCAL PERSON FOR MRTC
1 message

Tourism Development Planning Division MIMAROPA Region <tdd.mimaropa@gmail.com> Wed, Sep 6, 2023 at 9:31
AM

To: official@mimaropa.dost.gov.ph, ro4b@dole.gov.ph, pacanan.gerald@dpwh.gov.ph, bautista.marie_grace@dpwh.gov.ph,
OLIVE KAY GARCIA <okaygarci15@gmail.com>, red_r4b@yahoo.com.ph, DENR Mimaropa Region
<mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>, marilyn.limpiada@gmail.com, TESDA MiMaRoPa <region4b@tesda.gov.ph>,
region4b.fasd@tesda.gov.ph, Office of the Regional Director FO MIMAROPA <ord.fomimaropa@dswd.gov.ph>, Records
Section FO MIMAROPA <records.fomimaropa@dswd.gov.ph>, Field Office 4B <fo4b@dswd.gov.ph>, prarriola@dswd.gov.ph,
mimaropa@mail.da.gov.ph, dti_mimaropa@yahoo.com, RO4B@dti.gov.ph, delfinnatal@yahoo.com, ogm@ppa.com.ph,
ROMD MIMAROPA <ropd_4b@yahoo.com>, ORD PRO MIMAROPA <ordpromimaropa@yahoo.com>, info@ncca.gov.ph,
oed@ncca.gov.ph

Dear Ma'am,/Sir,

Good morning!

A gentle follow up on the confirmation slip for the request for permanent alternate focal person for MRTC.
We hope to receive it on or before 12noon today po. Thank you,

Kind regards,
Maybeline Hugo
--
Tourism Development Planning Division
DOT-MIMAROPA Region
G/F Floor, The New DOT Bldg., 
#351 Sen Gil Puyat Ave., Makati City
(02) 8816-4886

NOTICE OF CONFIDENTIALITY & DISCLAIMER
The information contained in this e-mail and any attachments is CONFIDENTIAL and is intended only for the use of the addressee. Any unauthorized use, disclosure,
distribution, dissemination, or copying is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful. If you are not the intended recipient, you are prohibited from any further viewing of the e-
mail or any attachments or from making any use of the e-mail or attachments. If you believe you have received this e-mail in error, notify us immediately and permanently
delete the e-mail, any attachments, and all. Thank you for your cooperation.

On Wed, 30 Aug 2023 at 08:40, Tourism Development Planning Division MIMAROPA Region
<tdd.mimaropa@gmail.com> wrote:

Dear Ma'am/ SIr,

Please see attached letter in relation to the above subject matter.
Kindly acknowledge receipt of this email. Thank you.

Kind regards,
Maybeline Hugo
--
Tourism Development Planning Division
DOT-MIMAROPA Region
G/F Floor, The New DOT Bldg., 
#351 Sen Gil Puyat Ave., Makati City
(02) 8816-4886

https://www.google.com/maps/search/351+Sen+Gil+Puyat+Ave.,+Makati+City?entry=gmail&source=g
mailto:tdd.mimaropa@gmail.com
https://www.google.com/maps/search/351+Sen+Gil+Puyat+Ave.,+Makati+City?entry=gmail&source=g


NOTICE OF CONFIDENTIALITY & DISCLAIMER
The information contained in this e-mail and any attachments is CONFIDENTIAL and is intended only for the use of the addressee. Any unauthorized use, disclosure,
distribution, dissemination, or copying is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful. If you are not the intended recipient, you are prohibited from any further viewing of the
e-mail or any attachments or from making any use of the e-mail or attachments. If you believe you have received this e-mail in error, notify us immediately and
permanently delete the e-mail, any attachments, and all. Thank you for your cooperation.
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https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0/?ui=2&ik=90712b6050&view=att&th=18a681dfe5281fec&attid=0.1&disp=attd&realattid=f_lm72bher0&safe=1&zw

